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2018—2019 SCCE STUDENT FELLOWS AND INTERNS 

SCCE SNAPSHOTS 
Quick Notes from our Work 

The SCCE continues to represent Stockton at the 

Community Resources Roundtable, a consortium of 

70 community, state and federal organizations who 

meet quarterly to share resources and address social 

issues affecting Atlantic County residents. Meetings 

were held on January 17, 2019 and April 25, 2019.  



Dr. Merydawilda Colo n facilitated three Spanish-

English workshops among the residents of the Pleas-
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On January 30, 

2019 students 

from Texas Ave-

nue School in 

Atlantic City 

visited Stock-

ton’s Atlantic City 

and Galloway Campuses. Twenty-nine 

students in eight grade toured Atlantic City’s new 

academic and residential buildings and engaged in a 

STEM activity. Dr. Tara Luke and Linda Dotts guided 

the children in the creation of an electronic badge 

and Dr. Anna Pfeiffer-Herbert conducted a workshop 

about marine mammals. After these activities, the 

children visited the Galloway campus where they 

toured the Campus Center, the Arts Gallery, and the 

Performing Arts Center. Heather Swenson Brilla il-

lustrated the Stockton University website to the chil-

dren and engaged them in a question and answer 

session about their academic interests, potential uni-

versities they would like to attend, financial aid, and 

how to seek additional information on these topics.  









 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On  Thursday, April 11th, SCCE Faculty Fellow Dr. 

Christina Jackson facilitated her first Justice and the 

Environment symposium with over 70 students in 

attendance. Several community partners presented 

including CATA farmworkers support committee, 

The Nanticoke Lenni Lenape tribal nation, Food and 

Water Watch and the New Jersey Organizing Project. 

Our keynote speaker, Melissa Miles (pictured) from 

the Ironbound Corporation discussed her personal 

and professional journey to becoming an environ-

mental justice organizer in Newark, New Jersey. This 

event was sponsored by the Hughes Center and the 

Center for Community Engagement. Special thanks 

to Dr. Michael Klein of the Hughes Center, Dr. Mery-
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How could you use this experience for advancement or professional development? I will be attending 

Temple University for Speech-Language Pathology. A lot of this field has to do with children and motivating 

them to improve their speech, reading and writing. Working at the homework program has confirmed that I 

truly want to make a difference in children’s lives as a professional.  

 

What’s your favorite part about working at the SCCE? For the naturalization class, just being a part of 

someone's journey in becoming a citizen is rewarding. Every year we have a naturalization ceremony where 

we get to witness dozens of people become a naturalized citizen. It may not seem so important looking on the 

outside of it, but this changes a person’s life completely. They can finally vote in a federal election. A lot of 

these people also do it for their family. If they were to get their citizenship, their children under 18 are auto-

matically granted citizenship. These people want to be able to give their family the “American Dream” they 

always hoped for. 

 

What gets you most excited about the SCCE's future? All the new fellows! Although a lot of fellows are 

graduating this year, I am excited to see how the center will grow with all the new faces. With new faces 

come new ideas and these ideas can bring so much to each of our programs. 

4 students in the SCCE Naturalization Class 
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SCCE PROGRAMS IN REVIEW 
What We Have Been Doing This Semester 

 
HOMEWORK COMPLETION PROGRAMS 
 

The Homework Completion Programs at Stanley 
Holmes Village, Buzby Village, and the Pleas-
antville Public Library continue to be well at-
tended and successful in helping our youth. 

Our newest program, in collaboration with the Boy 
Scouts of America , the Michaels Organization, and 
Better Tomorrows, at Maryland Avenue is growing 
well and will expand to four days per week in the 
fall semester. 

The programs are held from Monday to Thursday 
from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  

 
ENGLISH LANGUAGE LEARNERS CLASSES 
 


